
 

 

 

 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 
Hospital Meeting 4-24 & More 

 

 
Dear Residents of San Simeon, 

 

-  There will be a meeting with Lee Health on Wednesday, April 24 at 7 p.m. in 

the Clubhouse.  Hospital officials will share the latest construction 

developments with the hospital to be built across the street from our 

community. 
 
- We have been advised that work will start May 7th on the Roundabout at 

Challenger and Winkler.  Work is expected to generally occur on weekdays 

from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Some night and weekend work may be necessary. The 

project is expected to be completed in early 2025. 

 

-  No information was provided as to when construction will start on the right 

turn lane at WInkler and Colonial.   
 
As always, ALL questions or concerns are to be EMAILED to our management 
company, James Ro at james@sunvast.net  Sunvast telephone number is 
941-378-0260.  DO NOT REPLY TO THIS NEWSLETTER!  Address is 

mailto:james@sunvast.net


 

Sunvast, 321 Interstate Boulevard, Sarasota, FL 34240.  The neighborhood 
website that lists names of board members, board meeting minutes, import 
forms, etc. is www.sansimeonhoa.com.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.sansimeonhoa.com/

